
 
 

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 
(Circular Dated: 17/10/2018) 

 
Members of the School Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school 
wishes all the students and their parents, 
 
                 

HAPPY DUSSEHRA  
   
 
The school will remain closed on Thursday, October 18, 2018 on account of 
Dussehra. 
 

 
 
 

 


